
Roxbury Land Trust Race Slated For Sept. 20 At River 

Road Preserve 

 

ROXBURY – The Roxbury Land Trust and the Roxbury Road Race Series will co-

sponsor the sixth annual 3.0-mile land trust benefit run Saturday, Sept. 20, at 

8:30 a.m. at the River Road Preserve. 

The course will start on River Road near the entrance to the preserve and then 

go to the intersection with South Street, where the runners will turn around and 

then travel to the end of the driveway of the land preserve, which is maintained 

by the Roxbury Land Trust. 

The race is open to runners and walkers of all ages. There will be a $5 entry fee 

that can be paid that morning from 7 to 8:20 at the land preserve. Proceeds will 

go to the Roxbury Land Trust. Runners and walkers 10 years of age or younger 

can compete for free. 

For more information, please contact Scott Benjamin, the head director of the 

road race series, at BenjaminS@wcsu.edu, (O) (203) 837-9999, ext. 19825 or 

access www.roxburyraces.net. 
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